
Dear	Brothers	&	Sisters	at	Wings	of	Faith,

I	just	wanted	to	send	a	note	and	say	thank	you	so	much	for	the	back‐
packs.	We	just	handed	them	out	to	our	food	bank	families	and	everyone	
was	so	excited.	This	last	food	bank	was	a	time	of	real	joy.	I	could	see	the
thankfulness	in	the	attitudes	of	everyone	and	you	all	are	such	a	big	part	
of	that.	God	is	using	you	in	a	big	way	out	here	on	our	reservations.	

Thank	you	all	so	much	for	all	the	work	you	do	for	our	Lord.	God	bless	
you,

Susan	Curo
Tribes4Christ

La	Jolla	Indian	Reservation	California
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